
 

July 6, 2022            

 

The Grant County Commission met at 8 AM with Commissioners Buttke, Mach, 

Stengel, Street and Tostenson present. Chairman Stengel called the meeting to 

order. Motion by Mach and seconded by Buttke to approve the agenda. Motion 

carried 5-0. 

Chairman Stengel called for public comment. No one was present to speak. The 

public comment period was closed.  Deputy Auditor Kathy Folk was present. 

The Commission heard the 2023 budget requests from the following: States 

Attorney: Jackson Schwandt; Visiting Neighbor: Auditor Layher; Community 

Health Nurse: Jennifer Meyer; 4-H: Sara Koepke; P & Z and Drainage: Steve 

Berkner; VSO: Scott Malimanek; EM: Kevin Schuelke; Sheriff-Jail-Juvenile-911-

24/7: Sheriff Kevin Owen; Register of Deeds: Becky Wellnitz; Auditor, Data 

Processing and Elections: Karen Layher. All remaining budgets were reviewed by 

the Commission. The Commission will continue to review requests, revenue, 

expense and cash projections for preparing the 2023 Provisional Budget.   

It is the policy of Grant County, South Dakota, not to discriminate against the 

handicapped in employment or the provision of service. 

 

The next scheduled meeting dates will be July 19 and August 2 and 16, 2022 at 8 

AM. Motion by Buttke and seconded by Tostenson to adjourn the meeting. Motion 

carried 5-0. Meeting adjourned. 

 

 

____________________________       __________________________________ 

Karen M. Layher, Grant County Auditor    Doug Stengel, Chairman, Grant County Comm. 

 

 

 


